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Hello, artists! After 
wrapping up our 

school wide Dot Day 
project we are 

jumping into other 
projects. Grades 3-5 

started some 
neurographic art 
which is amazing! 
Grades K-2 are 

starting to 
experiment with 
blending chalk 

pastels. I love seeing 
the amazing work 

your students do and 
I love working with 

them!  

Special - Art

Contact  Mrs.  Young  at:
601-992-0924

len200@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Young



I wish you could experience the 
excitement of these students as 

they open more treasures 
through reading - there is 
absolutely nothing like it! 

   At the beginning of October, our 
readers had the opportunity to 
participate in the Curiouser and  

Curiouser Fall Book Fair inside the 
library.  Over 140 of our students 
brought their family and friends 
and were able to walk away with 
amazing reading material.  We 

loved it!  

During the month of October, our 
students will be learning how to 

stay safe when using their 
technology devices.  The internet 
can be a useful tool for learning 
and communicating with others, 
but it must also be used with 

caution and supervision.

If you have any questions or 
concerns, I’m here for you!

#havefunreading

Special - Library

Contact  Mrs.  Hill  at:
601-992-0924

keli.hill@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Hill



In music this month we have 
continued using the new 

instruments in the class. We 
have started

using scarves to show 
movement with the beat for 
K-1. We have also ventured 

into learning
more advanced ukulele chord 
structure with the 4th and 

5th Grade. 2nd and 3rd Grade 
have been

learning about all of the 
small Latin percussion 

instruments and have really 
enjoyed getting to

play them. 4th Grade has 
been working for hard 

preparing for their showcase 
that will be in the

middle of November. We 
have all taken time to fully 
develop a strong sense of 

steady beat and
rhythm.

Special - Music

Contact  Mr.  Hall  at:
601-992-0924

jon505@rcsd.ms

Mr.  Hall



Our K-2 students have been using 
manipulatives to work on tossing, 

catching, and throwing. 
We had pairs and teams for 

different throwing and catching 
activities. We have also been 
learning how to move with 

bumping, pushing, and shoving one 
another while moving in PE.    

 This was getting the students 
ready for our upcoming unit on 
Soccer.    Grades 3-6 are    working 

hard with aerobic games in 
preparation for the            Pacer 

Challenge.   The
Pacer Challenge is sometimes 

called The Beep Test.   The kids  love 
this every year.

Please remind your children to 
wear proper clothing and footwear 

on their PE days! Boots,
Crocks, slip on Vans, flip flops, and 
dress shoes are not safe for PE.   

If you have any questions
or concerns, please reach out to 

me..

Special - P.E.

Contact  Coach  Mills  at:
601-992-0924

cat202@rcsd.ms

Coach  Mills



We have been working so hard 
in STEM class!  I cannot 

believe we have completed a 
whole nine weeks!  

Our 3-5 grade classes just 
wrapped up last week on 

designing a bone tower out of 
Q-tips.  It was super fun! 

Kindergarten- 2nd grade have 
been doing lego halloween 

STEM challenges!  Designing 
different things out of legos 

that are associated with 
Halloween!

All grades have also been doing 
coding, this follows along with 
our Computer Science we have 

been working on.

STEM Wish List:
● Clorox wipes
● Glue sticks
● Legos

Special - STEM

Contact  Mrs.  Bowen  at:
601-992-0924

maren.bowen@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Bowen


